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Comments: I am for the mineral withdrawal from the entire Rapid Creek watershed area and the area around this

watershed to prevent any contamination of the water that is so important to the health and prosperity of the

greater Rapid City area to include EAFB and other surrounding towns. I also believe the Pactola lake is a great

asset of the area and any pollution or disturbance to the lake would be devastating to the economics of the Black

Hills communities. 


